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Nipomo  

The public is invited to look at options for upgrading Nipomo’s sewage 
treatment plant at a 1 p.m. presentation Monday.  

The Nipomo Community Services District’s board is set to discuss plans 
to upgrade the plant off Southland Street at the agency’s offices at 148 
S.Wilson St.  

Despite what some residents may have heard, the district isn’t 
considering buying property at 776 Mesa Road or treating sewage 
there, said Bruce Buel, the district’s general manager.  

“We are looking at four options for disposal of our treated wastewater, 
and Mesa Road is one of the areas,” Buel said. But, “all treatment will 
be done at the Southland Wastewater Treatment Facility.”  

All of the disposal options involve percolation into the groundwater 
basin, Buel said.  

The district currently discharges treated wastewater into percolation 
ponds near the plant with a permit from the Regional Water Quality 
Control Board.  

For more information, call 929-1133.  

—Nick Wilson 
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